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Akerman joined more than 34 U.S. law firms
spearheading a national coalition to advocate for the
reunion of immigrant families separated at
America’s borders. Designed to provide pro bono
legal services to ensure the rights and humane
treatment of immigrants, the initiative supports
those seeking protection in the United States from
often civil and military unrest in their home
countries. The initiative has garnered top
recognition and support among national news
organizations, leading corporations and prominent
nonprofits. 
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